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From: Terry Larson <terry_larson@mymethow.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 9:01 PM
To: Vacation Rental Comments
Cc: Greg Oaksen; heather; Nora McCloy
Subject: Vacation rental cap

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Please aggressively consider implementing the VR cap with an effective date of when the moratorium went into effect, 
and not at some future date when the commission finalizes the regulation. 
 
I am on the board of the lopez Island Historical Society and museum and we are struggling to help find affordable 
accommodation for our excellent Executive Director. I am sure that virtually every business and organization in SJC has 
the same problem. 
 
I am also on the SJC Citizens Salary Committee and take the cost of living and housing into consideration when managing 
the salaries of our elected officials. For all of the reasons you already know you can take a big step in helping the citizens 
of our county by passing this ordinance. 
Terry Larson 
Lopez Island WA 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


